
April 2019 Executive Meeting 

April 9, 2019 at The Trackside 

Members attending: Lydell Otley, Margaret Otley, Jim McNeil, Steve Lewis, Steve Anderson, Doug 

Weber, Gary Weyers 

Members attendin:g Sharon Shotsman, Gary Willey 

The meeting was called to order by President Steve Lewis at 7p m. 

Vice President Jim McNeil gave his report. Jim said the April general meeting will be April 24th at HyVee 

on North 84th.  Jim said there will be a car show meeting April 28th 2:30pm at The Eatery. May executive 

meeting will be at Big Red Keno, that has not been reserved as yet.  The May meeting will be be a 

potluck at Pioneers Park on May 29th. The June meeting will also be a potluck in the park on June 26th. 

The car show be June 30th. A motion was made, seconded and approved to accept the vice president’s 

report. 

Margaret Otley gave the secretary’s report.  She asked if all board members had received the minutes 

from the March meeting.  There were no additions or corrections to the minutes. A motion was made, 

seconded and approved to accept the minutes and the secretary’s report. 

Treasurer Steve Anderson gave his report.  He said there was no income and the expenses for the month 

were from car show expenses. A motion was made, seconded and approved to accept the treasurer’s 

report.  

Coordinator Gary Weyers gave his report.  Gary said the spring national cone races will be May 24th-27th. 

Volunteers are needed for the gate. Gary also reported he has had requests for cars from several nursing 

homes.   May 13th Lancaster Manor 2-4pm, June 9th 6120 S 34th 2-4pm, June 14th 6601 S 84th 2-4pm.  

June 22nd Tabitha 1:30-4pm. A motion was made, seconded and approved to accept the Coordinator’s 

report. 

Old Business:  Jim McNeil said the UNL college SAE team appreciated the donation. 

New Business: Gary Willey said the new website will soon be up and running. He’s planning on featuring 

a different car each month for the newsletter. 

Gary is going to add an online car show registration form to the website. As in past years the money goes 

to the treasurer. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Margaret Otley, Secretary 

REBELS Auto Club 


